
St. John’s Transportation Commission 
Regular Meeting – September 26, 2024 

GENERAL MANAGER’S REPORT 

Date submitted: September 11, 2024 

Community Bus 

A step was ordered and installed to assist customers boarding and alighting since the new bus is 
higher than the previous one. However, with the step installed, the bus exceeds the allowable 
width under provincial legislation. To address the height, the ramp will be deployed at each 
stop (except where the curb adequately mitigates the height) until/if/when another suitable 
solution is found. 
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